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Algeria Campsite Closure 

 

FAQ's: 

 

Q: Why is Algeria Campsite closed? 

 

A: Due to extensive damage caused by devastating flood events in 2023 and 2024 CapeNature has 

closed the Algeria Campsite for a two-year period to allow for a full redesign and rebuilding. This is 

to ensure the campsite is resilient against future weather events. 

 

Q: When will Algeria Campsite reopen? 

 

A: The Algeria Campsite is anticipated to be closed for two years. We will update our guests as the 

project progresses and let you know once bookings can be made. 

 

Q:  Is the entire reserve closed? 

 

A:  No, the cottages and trails remain open as usual. 

 

Q: Can I still camp at other CapeNature campsites? 

 

A: Absolutely! CapeNature offers a wide range of other campsites in stunning locations. You can 

explore and book these at www.capenature.co.za/accommodation/camping. 

 

Q: Will my existing booking at Algeria be refunded or moved? 

 

A: All current bookings at Algeria Campsite will be fully refunded or transferred to one of our other 

camping options. Please contact our team at 087 087 8250 for assistance with your booking. 

 

Q: Why can't Algeria Campsite be reopened sooner? 

 

A: The damage caused by the floods has impacted vital infrastructure, including erosion control, water 

management, and roadways. To ensure a long-term solution, the campsite needs to be redesigned and 

rebuilt to withstand future climate challenges.  We will share updates as the work progresses 

throughout the closure period.  

 


